
A Recording Secretary is required for the Student 
Union Council. The Recording Secretary is responsible 
for recording and distributing the minutes of all 
meetings of the Council, os well as any other committee 
which may be designated by council from time to time.

The Recording Secretary shall receive a salary in ac­
cordance with the N.B. minimum wage.

A letter of application or resumé may be submitted to:
Michael Bennett 

Vice President (Academic) 
UNB Student Union 

Room 126 Student Union Building

Subtowne presents

iAll Caribbean Students and interested students are invited to 
the Caribbean Circle General Meeting on Sunday 15th 
September at 4 p.m. in Room 103, Student Union Bldg. Please 
make a special effort to attend.
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General
Meeting

7:00 pm 
Wednesday 

Sept 18
Room 103 SUB

Film to be 
shown

“Peace through Education 9

Ballroom Blitz
Sept 16-20 

10-9 pm 
Mon-Thurs 

in the SUb Ballroom
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Door open at 10:00 p.m.
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To The Club Cosmopolitan 
Sept 24th - 25th
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